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Pilon, Janet

Subject: please submit a letter to Clerk of City Council opposing proposed closure of Public Laneway

————— Original Message -----

From: "Paul Elms"

To: "Public Laneway" <publiclaneway@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 4:10 PM

Subject: Re: please submit a letter to Clerk of City Council opposing proposed closure of
Public Laneway

Please see my e-mails to my Alderman Doug Conley. My son lives on
Melville Street in Dundas. Thanks for all your work on this item.
Good Luck on Wednesday

Betty Anne

Mr. Conley:

Thanks for your reply, but it doesn't aleve my concern on this. The
citizen that wants that property went about it all wrong, he can break

the rules and then be awarded with the property. The City should put

the laneway up to be bid on for ownership to make it seem fair if the

City is so intent on getting rid of the laneway; this contractor

certainly has make it clear that "who you know" helps even when he

didn't follow the rules. Where was Vanderbeek's "student” safety

> concerns before the individual paved the laneway and put up a fence and wanted the
property?

> "The greasy wheel gets awarded in this case™ and the Dundas residents

> just have to put up with it; on behalf of my family I'm truly disappointed.
>

> Betty Anne Elms

————— Original Message -----

From: Conley, Doug

To: Paul Elms

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 11:00 AM

Subject: Re: Dundas Laneway - Alma & Victoria Streets
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Thank you for the emailThis is a safety issue with the kids crossing
the road while there are buses and cars going by and stopping The
school is on side with this and we should be supporting the school
request Thanks again for your interest in this issue Doug

Sent from my BlackBerry 16 smartphone on the Bell network.
From: Paul Elms
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 3:36 PM
To: Conley, Doug
Subject: Dundas Laneway - Alma & Victoria Streets

Good afternoon Mr. Conley.
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We live in your Ward but I'm sending this e-mail because I believe
that this lane should remain as it is after over 100 yrs. My son
lives on Melville Street and I have two grandchildren that go to
Dundas Public School. I have frequented this laneway and it is part
of the fabric that makes Dundas the quaint town that it is and should
remain so. Council should respect the wishes of Dundas residents not just one individual.
Also I do not understand why Arlene Vanderbeek does not believe that
Dundas residents did in deed sign this register of keeping the laneway
open. Think before you vote on this issue and maybe even take a
stroll down this little lane. Thanks in advance for this opportunity
to pass along my feelings as I do have an interest because of my
family living in Dundas.

Betty Anne Elms




